Our Lady's Little Christians Preschool

http://www.olhoc.org/preschool.htm and Find Us on Facebook!!

May 16-31, 2020 Newsletter

- --This is the last newsletter some of you will receive. If your child is going on to kindergarten or you have moved, and you have not expressed interest in the idea of a summer program, your information will be moved to the new alumni mailing list in June. The alumni list will only be used occasionally, but you can still opt out of it if it is too much. If you have questions in the future, you may send them to Nieda at preschool@olhoc.org or call 301-645-7112.
- --Everyone who has registered to return in the fall will continue to receive newsletters and updates.

*****Congratulations to the Defayette family on the arrival of their new baby girl! We know Isabella will be a good big sister and Riley will be a good big brother! *****

May dates to remember

May 16-31 Building closed

Monday, May 25 - closed/no classes – Memorial Day

Thu, May 28 - Mrs. Salt's last day of school/last day for Mrs. Salt's class

Fri, May 29 - last day for Ms. Hunt's class

Fri. May 29 - <u>tentative date</u> for appointments made with each family to pick up end-of-year items,

belongings, etc.

June 1-22 - Staff only

Gratitude:

Thank you to all the families who have participated in our continued learning from home!

Thank you to everyone who wished the teachers a Happy Teacher Appreciation Day/Week!

Thank you to the preschool staff, children, and families for their willingness to adjust and try new things in order to stay connected.

Reminders:

OLLC participates in Amazon Smile. Please click through the following link so that we will receive a contribution from your qualifying purchases:

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/90-0341419

- -For resources and updates from the Archdiocese of Washington go here: https://adw.org/
- -For our local church and school news, start here: https://olhoc.com/
- -Tuition Next year's first tuition payment is due by July 31.
- --Please let us know if you are interested in a summer program if/when we are allowed to have one. Most likely late summer, if it happens.

- -We don't know yet what the **2020-2021 School Year** will look like, but we do know it will be here before we know it! All paperwork must be completed and turned in by July 31. The preschool director will have office hours during the summer and will make at least one appointment with each family to complete each child's file. If these will be virtual appointments, we will let you know.
- -Registration continues for the 2020-2021 school year. Please let your friends and neighbors know about our preschool! They can email preschool@olhoc.org for information.
- **-School closings** We continue to follow the directives of the Archdiocese of Washington, MSDE, and Charles County Public Schools.

Classroom News

Ms. Hunt's class

Study Units:

Zoo Animals May 11-22 Summer May 26-29

June birthday!!!!

Happy Birthday, Ms. Hunt and Amelia!!!!

August birthdays!!!!

Happy Birthday, Isabella!!!!

Mrs. Salt's Class

Study Units:

Summer Fun May 11-28

August Birthdays!!!!!

Happy Birthday, Mrs. Salt, Jayla, and Ezra!!!!!

Looking forward . . . Watch for information about the beginning of the next school year (if you are enrolled)!

If at any time you decide that you do not want to receive email from OLLC, please send an email to: preschool@olhoc.org.